Present were Roland Sallada, Thomas Mansfield, Oliver Andrews and Betty Hooper.

Fire Chief, Kenneth Barss, brought in final bills and reports Harvey Surette applied for a pistol permit.

Warren Moss concerned about the supply of garbage can liners which were to be supplied by the school department. He will contact the School Soard.

Dan McCreary returned to appeal his reinstatement of his 100% Veterans disability exemption. 'he Selectmen will discuss this further.

Milton Elliott was called in to discuss his application to haul gravel. He claimed he has all his insurance, and he has started hauling gravel this week. He has not paid his bond, as yet, therefore, the Selectmen requested he stop hauling until he had permit in hand. (by letter)

Andrew Clark was asked to come in to the meeting to discuss the possibleity of his taking the contract of the printing of the 1976 Town Reports. The Selectmen feel they would prefer to patronize locale businesses.

A Road Committee meeting was scheduled for Monday Jan. 10.

A meeking regarding conversion of the old fire house for town offices was scheduled for Monday Jan. 17 - 7:30pm.